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CASNR continues
record-setting pace
in student enrollment
with 2,174:1,754
undergraduates

and 420 graduate
students.






	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Association of Fundraising Professionals award goes to CASNR’s Jane Piercy
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CASNR’s director of development and external relations has been selected to receive the Association of Fundraising Professionals-Lubbock Area Chapter’s ‘Outstanding Fundraising Professional Award.’ Jane Piercy will be presented the honor on Nov. 17 at the 21st Annual National Philanthropy Day Awards Luncheon at the Overton Hotel in Lubbock.  more »
RESEARCH HONORS
Water, energy conservation award goes to Texas Alliance for Water Conservation
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The Texas Alliance for Water Conservation has been selected to receive the ’2016 National Water and Energy Conservation Award’ from the Irrigation Association. The Fairfax, Virginia-based organization is made up of a consortium of leading irrigation companies and professionals committed to promoting efficient irrigation and to long-term sustainability of water resources for future generations.  more »
SNAPSHOT
GALLERY: 55th Annual Homecoming Breakfast highlights annual celebration
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Friends and alumni from across the Texas Tech campus and the region were on hand on for the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources’ 55th Annual Homecoming Breakfast at Tech’s Student Union Building in Lubbock. Among the morning’s speakers were CASNR Interim Dean Steve Fraze, as well as Tech President Lawrence Schovanec and System Chancellor Robert Duncan.  more »
AG COUNCIL 360
Agricultural Council: Chamonix Mejia named September ‘Aggie of the Month’
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Name: Chamonix Mejia; Major: Agricultural Communications; Classification: Senior; Organization: Sigma Alpha; Hometown: Laredo; Month: September  more »
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships and much more.
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

 CASNR Pig Roast
        Nov. 10, 2016

        Civic Center Banquet Hall

 CASNR Fall Commencement
        Dec. 17, 2016

        United Supermarkets Arena 

 CASNR Spring – First Day
        Jan. 19, 2016


	

	
	“Increases in enrollment percentages are always a great sign,” said CASNR Interim Dean Steven Fraze. “CASNR’s positive numbers are a direct result of the momentum of our faculty, staff and members of the Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center who are creating new opportunities for our students. We appreciate all their hard work.” Meanwhile, Texas Tech officials reported another enrollment record with 36,551 students for the fall semester. Enrollment has climbed each year since 2009, on track to reach the goal of 40,000 students by 2020 as set out in the university’s strategic plan. more »
AFS food safety research center selected for retail meat surveillance program
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Tech’s International Center for Food Industry Excellence has been selected to be a National Surveillance Lab for the Food and Drug Administration’s National Antimicrobial Resistance Monitoring System, Retail Meat Surveillance Program. Texas Tech will receive a grant for $700,000 to monitor beef, pork and poultry products for pathogens and antibiotic resistance.  more »
Texas Tech meat judging team takes first place at Eastern National competition
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Following up on a strong spring, the defending national champion Texas Tech University Meat Judging Team in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences picked up an overall team victory on Oct. 1 at the Eastern National Meat Judging Contest in Wyalusing, Pennsylvania. The team was led by its first-place finishes in the specifications and reasons/questions categories  more »
 

GALLERY: Foundation takes shape on new Bayer Plant Science Building tower
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Intricate layers of rebar and reinforced forms go into place this month just outside CASNR’s Dean’s Office on the northwest corner of the Goddard building. The two-story tower, scheduled for completion by the end of February, completes the exterior enhancement of CASNR’s new Bayer Plant Science Building and visually ties the new and old buildings together.  more »
Jerrad Legako takes new post with Tech’s Department of Animal & Food Sciences
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Jerrad Legako has been named an assistant professor of food science with Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences, effective Oct. 1. He indicated that he is interested in continuing his research efforts in meat quality. Specifically, Legako will continue his current research which is exploring the impact of factors such as cooking, processing, and packaging techniques on beef flavor chemistry.   more »
 

New additions arrive in CASNR’s Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center
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Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resource is in the process of revamping the staff of its Student Success Center, a group of professionals in the Dean’s Office charged with recruiting and retaining the best students for the college. New to the staff are Stephanie Legako, Brandyl Brooks and Everardo Macias. In addition, plans are underway to increase efficiency of the group’s services.  more »
 

In Press: FBRI’s Dean Ethridge focuses on cotton fiber quality in a world market
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Recently, Dean Ethridge, the managing director of the Tech’s Fiber and Biopolymer Research Institute, sat down with Beck Barnes, the editor of Cotton Grower magazine, to discuss the impact of U.S. farming’s advancements in fiber quality. The rise of fiber quality that saved demand for U.S. cotton was the result of fundamental shifts in global textile industry.  more »
Livestock judging team wins state fair competition for second straight year
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For the second straight year, the Livestock Judging Team captured the overall title on Oct. 10 at the State Fair of Texas Collegiate Livestock Contest. Tech beat Texas A&M on the strength of first-place finishes in the sheep/goat and swine divisions while finishing second in the cattle and reasons divisions. Individually, Tech had five team members place in the top 10, led by Chama Martin’s second-place finish.  more »
Soil Science; ‘Between Earth and Sky’ documentary releases final film trailer
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Between Earth and Sky, a collaborative film effort featuring CASNR’s Associate Dean for Research David Weindorf, has released its third and final film trailer on www.betweenearthandskymovie.com. The film, which tells the story of global climate change by shining a light on arctic soils and ecosystems, is among the first to explore global climate change through the lens of soil science.  more »
 

Monsanto social media specialist Janice Person speaks at CASNR event
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The importance of communicating science to a lay audience was in the spotlight last month as Janice Person, the online engagement and consumer outreach coordinator for Monsanto, led a special informational program. “The agriculture industry is dealing with a great deal of consumer misunderstanding and mistrust about the science of agriculture and how food is produced,” said AEC’s Erica Irlbeck.  more »
Lindsey Slaughter joins Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science
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Lindsey Slaughter has been named an assistant professor with the Department of Plant and Soil Science, effective Sept. 1. One of her primary goals is to improve our ecological understanding of plant-microbe-soil symbioses and interactions that affect and are affected by management practices aimed at increasing the sustainability of agricultural production.  more »
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